
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tours of the school for Y6 pupils and parents           
Saturday 3 October 2020 and Friday 23 October 2020  (Staff training day) 

We are running tours, compliant with current government guidance, on the mornings of the above dates.  Tours must be pre-booked via the contact details below. 

Tours are restricted to one parent and one child.  Visitors will be provided with a tour time and guidelines. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Hart Plain Avenue, Cowplain, Waterlooville, PO8 8RY         T: 023 9261 2020          E: a.simmons@cowplainschool.co.uk           www.cowplainschool.co.uk  

 

 

“Pupils are polite and 
respectful towards 
each other, their 

teachers and visitors. 
Morale amongst pupils 
and teachers is high” 

OFSTED  July 2018 

     

   
 

“Cowplain is a                      
harmonious school, 
where individuals 

matter and successes 
are celebrated” 

OFSTED  July 2018 

“Our daughter has 
thrived due to her  

balance of study, extra  
curricular activities and 
support from teachers 
and co-educators.  We 
would recommend the 

school to anyone!” 

Parent 


